
www.conwaymontessori.weebly.com October 19, 2015

This Week’s Menu: 

Monday:  Hot Dogs

Tuesday:  Spaghetti and Meatballs

Wednesday:  BBQ Pork Sliders

Thursday: Beef and Bean Burritos

Friday:  Sack Lunch-Pumpkin Patch
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Curriculum Night 

Our first curriculum night is 
scheduled for this Thursday, 
October 22nd at 6:00.  Please 
bring your child and let them 
show you what they are 
learning!

Pumpkin Patch 

The Pumpkin Patch is this 
Friday, October 23rd.  Please 
bring payment for the trip by 
Thursday, October 22nd.

Cool School Contest 

Preschools and daycares in the 
Conway area are competing in 
the Macaroni Kids Cool 
School Contest! The school 
with the most votes gets 
breakfast for their teachers 
and a day with characters and 
face painting for the kids. 
Visit 
conwaymacarionikid.com to 
vote!
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Pumpkin Patch Trip
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Halloween Party 

Friday, October 30th will be our 
Halloween Party!  Anyone wishing 
to help run games or serve snacks or 
just be a part of the fun can let me 
know and sign up to help.  Please 
bring your child in costume no later 
than 8:30.  

Tardiness 

We have had a problem recently 
with students coming in late.  
This is a reminder that class 
starts at 8:15.  It is very 
disruptive to the classes if 
children are coming in late 
while the teachers are 
presenting and you child may or 
may not get to see the lesson for 
the day.  Please be respectful of 
the teachers and other children 
and have your child here by 8:15.

This year, we will be going to the Collins and Schafer Pumpkin 
Patch out towards the river. Our scheduled time is from 9-12, 
so we will have the doors of the school unlocked for people to 
meet up and go potty before heading out there around 8:30. 
Please note that the school is CLOSED from 9-12 and that the 
teachers will be at the pumpkin patch. We will be eating a sack 
lunch out there, so please make sure to bring a lunch for your 
child that can be disposed of out there. We will return to 
school after we pick pumpkins, play, and eat, and take our nap 
at 12:30. The cost of our pumpkin patch trip is $5 per child 
and $1 per adult. If adults want to take a pumpkin as well as 
their child, then the cost is $5 per adult. We will be taking a 
hay ride to the pumpkin field so please come in suitable 
clothes.  

*The school doors will be open at 7:00 like regular and then 
closed from 8:30-12. 

Best Wishes,

Emily Madden

Director


